
From: Viola, Robin <RViola@fitchburgma.gov>
Sent: 13 November 2023 07:31
Cc: Bilotta, Joanna; Barbadoro, Mark 
Subject: RE: 91 Ryefield Rd

 

I don’t see any code violations from the Building Department. 

 

Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 10:05 AM
To: Viola, Robin <RViola@fitchburgma.gov>
Cc: Bilotta, Joanna <JBilotta@fitchburgma.gov>; Barbadoro, Mark <MBarbadoro@fitchburgma.gov> 
Subject: RE: 91 Ryefield Rd

 

could you please advise if there are any Open Code Violation 

 


